
Department of Physics, 
Stirling Hall. 

July 31, 1973. 

Dr. D. Wills, 
Dep rtment of Astronomy, 
Uni ersity of Texas, 
Aus in, Texas, U.S.A., 
78712. 

Dear Derek, 

Tha k you for your note about 178-MHz variability. The committee 
has received a number of such communications, which we will send 
out together in the Fall. 

Z nc1ose two preprints of our work on galaxy-radio source orienta-
tions. We have been compiling a "search list" of radio-galaxy 
id tifications (over 1000 objects!) for which we will be making 
in pection overlays. Would you be interested in a copy of the list? 

When will you be at NRAO again? 

Befit wishes, 

Alain H. Bridle. 
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